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DECR chairman meets with Apostolic Nuncio to Russia

On 13 September 2018, at the Moscow Patriarchate’s Department for External Church Relations,
Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk met with Archbishop Celestino Migliore, Apostolic Nuncio to the
Russian Federation.

The participants in the meeting discussed the current agenda of the relationships between the Moscow
Patriarchate and the Holy See and other issues of mutual interest for the Russian Orthodox Church and
the Roman Catholic Church.

Taking part in the meeting were also Archimandrite Philaret (Bulekov), DECR vice-chairman, and
Hieromonk Stefan (Igumnov), DECR secretary for inter-Christian relations.
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